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A note from the Headteacher…. 

Dear families,  

After an amazing week and a half of induction, we are now in 

full swing! The children all had the most amazing experiences 

during week two building crew and community. I am adding 

photos to Facebook and the website and I’ve popped a few on 

the bottom of the newsletter – have a look! 

Thank you for your understanding while we secure alternative 

arrangements for breakfast club and provide afterschool club. I 

realise an increase in costs is difficult but unfortunately the 

current provision isn’t sustainable. Please continue to get in 

touch with questions and feedback and we will continue to 

work with you.  

I will be sending out a family friendly version of the School 

Development Plan in the next newsletter which will 

demonstrate the long term vision for St Georges and also our 

priorities for the coming year. Your feedback is always welcome. 

Many thanks for your ongoing support. 

Warmest wishes 

Jo Thorn 

 

 

Reminder  

We are a 

nut free 

school 

PE Days  

Year 1 – Wednesday & Friday 

Year 2 – Tuesday & Friday 

Year 3 – Tuesday & 

Wednesday 

Year 4 – Monday & Thursday 

Year 5 – Thursday & Friday 

Year 6 – Monday & Swimming 

on Tuesday 

  

Absence reporting  

If your child is unwell or is not in school for 

any reason, parents and carers must inform 

the school office on the morning of the 

absence. 

 You can call the school on 01934 426901 and 

leave a message or email 

office@stgeorges.bwmat.org 

If your child will not be in school for an 

exceptional reason, please complete and 

absence request form and return it to the 

school office.  

 

 

Please see Relevant 

Area for Consultation 

on Admission 

Arrangements 2024-

2026 at the end of this 

newsletter 

Privacy Notice 

Update is 

included in this 

newsletter. 

mailto:office@stgeorges.bwmat.org
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Monday 25th Reception children in full days plus lunch  

Tuesday 26th  

Wednesday 27th  

 

Thursday 28th  Year 6 family Worship 

Friday 29th  

O
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Monday 2nd  

Tuesday 3rd  

Wednesday 4th  Phonics Evening – more details to follow 

Thursday 5th 

Harvest Festival – families welcome 

Friday 6th  

Monday 9th  

Tuesday 10th  

Wednesday 11th Parents Evening 

Thursday 12th  Parents Evening 

Friday 13th  

Monday 16th  

Tuesday 17th  

Wednesday 18th  

Thursday 19th 
Autumn Disco                                                                                                               
Year 5 Family Worship 

Friday 20th Last day of Term 1 
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